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THANK YOU!! 
A huge thank you to all of our PCP 
families, friends and alumni who joined 
us at Sal’s this week. Thank you for being 
patient with the wait, as we had a better 
than expected turn out! 
********************************** 
Driving reminder: Take it slow in the 
parking lots please. On any given day, 
we have almost 40 families dropping off 
and picking up. That’s 40 little bodies 
walking across the parking lot. Be aware 
and watchful. 
********************************** 
Raffle Sales 
Many of you were able to pick up your 
raffle tickets at our Sal’s Pizza night last 
Wednesday. If you were not able to get 
the tickets there, your envelope of 
tickets should be in your child’s mailbox 
at school. Now that raffle sales are 
under way, here are a few reminders: 

 You have until November 8th to 
sell. 

 There is a prize for the top selling 
family! 

 As you sell, bring your ticket 
stubs and collected money to the 
collection box near my desk. 

 If you need more tickets, stop by 
my desk for another pack of ten. 

 Make sure everyone circles the 
specific prize they would like to 
try to win. 

 Remind people they do not need 
to be present at the concert on 
November 8th to win. 

 Let me know if you have ANY 
questions! 

 

 

Interested in being a part of a committee 
or helping out? Wondering who to 
contact if you have a question about a 
PCP event or fundraiser? 
 

Committee Chairs 
Berres Brothers Coffee: Jolyn Baldry 

jolynbaldry@yahoo.com 

David Landau Concert: Julie Recob 

recobj@fortschools.org 

Earth Day: Rachel Broadhead 

Broadhe.r-p@spcglobal.net 

Emil’s Pizza Sale: Sue Chapman 

chappy@compufort.com 

or Mindy Witte 

dmwitte@charter.net 

Scholastic: Cynthia Ficenec 

cynthia.ficenec@gmail.com 

Scrip Gift Cards: Jackie Flack 

flackiej@gmail.com 

Teacher Appreciation: Angela Szabo 

szaboa@fortschools.org 

 



 

 

  

Alissa Brooks 

Program Director 

320 South Main Street 

Fort Atkinson WI 53538 

920-563-7252 

parentscoop@att.net 

 
Room 2 

Mrs. Christianson 
 christiansonpcp@yahoo.com 

 
Room 3 

Mrs. Nehmer 
nehmerpcp@yahoo.com 

 
4K 

Mrs. Martin 
martinpcp@yahoo.com 

Mrs. Kopecky 
kopeckypcp@yahoo.com  

 
VISIT US ON THE WEB 

www.pcpfort.com 
 

OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

Elmer by David McKee 
The Golden Egg Book by Margaret Wise 
Brown 
Pumpkin Faces by Emma Rose 
Red Leaf, Yellow Leaf by Lois Ehlert 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Upcoming Dates: 
October 16-November 8, Raffle Ticket 
Sales 
October 29-31, Classroom Halloween 
Parties (check calendar on family info 
board to see which day your child’s party 
is) 
November 5, 4K parent/teacher conf 
November 8, David Landau Concert 
 
Birthdays: 
10/19 Carson K. 
10/26 Jaxson H. 
Happy Birthday from your family at PCP! 
*********************************** 
 
Please remember, when it is your turn to 
bring snack, to label all food with your 
child’s name and the date. Please take left 
over food home with you each night. The 
State requires us to have all food labeled 
in the refrigerator. Thank you so much! 
 
This week we have experienced a few 
problems with our school telephone 
service. If ever you are unable to get 
through to the school, please call the 
church office and they will either get me 
a message or bring me the phone. The 
number for the church office is  
920-563-4903 
 
As the weather turns colder, let’s try to 
remember those coats, hats and mittens! 
We have some chilly days ahead of us 
next week. 
  
 
 


